
To accommodate the jump in demand for vaccinations from local

residents, the Haliburton, Kawartha, Pine Ridge District Health Unit

has made the following changes:

Clinics:

a total of an additional 6,500 appointments have been added to

health unit led clinics for the remainder of December.

clinic space at the Cobourg Community Centre has been expanded

to allow more people to be vaccinated.

the Health Unit is working with its primary care partners to extend

clinics at the Cobourg Community Centre from 6 to 9 pm starting

Tuesday, December 21 until the end of December (excluding

December 24, 25 and 26 and 31?).

additional clinics have been added to the LEX and CCC for the

remainder of December.  Beginning in January the LEX and CCC

clinics will be running 7 days per week.

additional clinics have also been added at the Haliburton Legion on

December 23 and 30.

Case and Contact Tracing:

In order to move more staff to support the work at vaccination clinics,

the Health Unit has had to redeploy staff to vaccination clinics.

Effective immediately, the Health Unit will:
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